
From: Paul Lempriere <lpl1966@btinternet.com>  
Sent: 01 May 2021 14:42 
To: Licensing Section <licensingsection@tendringdc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application Ref . no. 21/00184/premgr 

 

Sent via BT Email App 

 

Liquor Licence Renewal- Oakmead social club  

I Strongly oppose the Application for the Renewal of a Extended Liquor License for the  

Oakmead club as this is a quiet residential area and to be open until 2am is completely 

unexceptionable, I fill that the latest time that the Liquor License should be allowed is 

23.00hrs .  

Apart from the noise that this would create to the Residents and the constant litter beer bottles 

and cans left every ware in the Oakmead approach road and Alpha Road is Unexceptionable . 

Regards . 

Mr P . Lempriere  
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